Werlein, Ann

From: wsebesta@subsidence.org

Sent: Thursday, June 07, 2018 3:12 PM.

To: V Werlein, Ann

Subject: FW: Ft. Bend Subsidence District Board Meeting 1-24-2018

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Ann,

I received this email today from Mr. Kunz, will this work as a letter of resignation for your office?
Thanks,

Wanda

From: Margaret Kunz [mailto:kunzfarms@sbhcglobal.net]

Sent: Thursday, June 7, 2018 3:07 PM

To: Wanda Sebesta <wsebesta@subsidence.org>

Subject: Re: Ft. Bend Subsidence District Board Meeting 1-24-2018

Dear Wanda,

Please accept this communication as my, Bobby Kunz, letter of resignation from the FBC Subsidence
Committer. It was an honor to serve my community.

Sincerely,

Bobby Kunz

June 7, 2018

Sent from my iPhone

Report This Message as Spam to FBCIT

Report This Message as Phishing to FBCIT

Attach the message to the E-Mail

Right-Click the Spam/Phish message (not the text) copy and paste into the body of the new message. Should
show as an envelope under attachments.




